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The Principal and staff would like to congratulate the following children who received Awards at our Infants’ Assembly 
on Friday, 9 November 2012 
Gamba:wa / Koala Cody Allen, Sierra Gannon, Maureen Campbell-Clulow, Coby Van Teulingen 
Banggaada / Wombat Raymond Parsons, Michael Davies, Phoebe Gilham, Hunter Fulton-Graham 
Ganagubadh / Echidna Tyler Franks, Trey Gannon-Hastedt, Tanisha Sharp, Travis Creek 
Special Awards  Mathew Everson, Brandon Gray, Campbell Moresi, Crystal Davies 

 

BERMAGUI PUBLIC SCHOOL 

P&C SPRING FAIR 

“TOMBALA” 

 

Must be in TOMORROW 

CLASS THEMES ARE - 
K Gamba:wa Baking goods/

dried foods – pasta, rice, 
cereals, coconut, flour, cake 
mixes etc 

Y1 Banggaada Savoury snacks – 
 corn chips, salsa, popcorn  
Y1/2 Ganagubadh Biscuits –  
 cookies, tim tams, vo vos etc 
Y2/3 Bujangal Drinks – soft drink, 
 juice, mineral water etc 
Y3/4 Baraal Stationery – textas, 
 pencils etc 
Y5 Walimaa Health & beauty  - 
 shampoo, toothpaste, soaps 
 etc 
Y6 Djarabad Snack foods – 
 sweets, muesli bars, roll ups 
Thank you for your support.  
Bermagui Public School P&C 

STUDENT WELFARE 
 

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS 
During our morning assemblies the 
school announces birthdays.  The  
students receive a pencil as well as  
special mention in the class/assemblies.  
We ask families NOT to bring in cakes 
etc.  This is disruptive to school  
routines, puts pressure on other  
families/students etc.  Thank you for 
your co-operation. 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
It is wonderful to see so many 
students in correct uniform. 
Unnecessary jewellery and wristbands, 
are not part of the school uniform  
policy. 
 

IMPORTANT 
For everyone’s safety, all visitors  
including parents must report to the 
office during class time. 
 

SCHOOL PICK UP 
In the interest of all, we ask families not 
to enter school grounds before 3.10pm 
and wait under the COLA (assembly 
area) to collect their child(ren).  
 
Please ensure the school has up to date 

details for your child, 
especially address and phone 

numbers. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in  
these important matters. 

TICKETS ON SALE 

NOW 

Ride all day pass 

$25 prepaid / 

$30 on the day 
(Cash or cheques payable to  

Bermagui Public School P&C) 

Rides—storm/ 

gladiator/jumping  

castle/mini golf/ 

giant slide, attractions, 

stalls, show bags 
 

Bring a blanket/chair  

and enjoy the rides, stalls,  

performances,  

art show, BBQ etc.   

A great family day!!! 

ART CALENDAR, CARD & 
DIARY ORDERS 

Please return your order and 
payment by Thursday,  

15 November. 

UNIFORM ORDER 
Will be sent on Friday,  

23 November.  Last order for 2012. 

LIBRARY NEWS 
During Library lessons this week, all 
children will listen to the story 
‘Quest for Courage’ by Angela Bueti.  
This book was written especially for 
the ‘Read 2 Remember’ program, in 
recognition of Remembrance Day 
2012.  It was produced by the Sunny 
Kids and Encouragement  
Foundation.  ‘Quest for Courage’ 
uses the resilience and bravery of 
Australian servicemen and women 
to inspire strength and courage in 
youth, to reach their full potential. 

CLASS FAIR STALLS  
Help required for your child’s class 
fair stall.  Please return your slip 
indicating what time you are able to 
help out by Thursday to allow for 
confirmation of time to be returned 
to you on Friday. 

RAFFLE 
The Tombala at the Spring Fair, in  
association with the P&C will be having 
a raffle.  Tickets $1 each.  They can be 
purchased prior to the fair from 
Shaylene Kerr at Bazza’s Bakery or 
Asian Cuisine.  

RAFFLE PRIZES 
1st 2 nights at Merimbula 
 Beach Holiday Park 
2nd Magic Mountain Family Pass 
3rd Yummy Buds/Justine Clegg 
4th Asian Cuisine $25 voucher 
5th  Blue Wave $10 voucher 
Drawn at the Spring Fair 



P&C 
The P&C are looking for volunteer/s 

to be involved in Scholastic Book 
orders.  Please contact Liz via school 

office. 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
JUNIOR GOLF CLINIC-Mondays 4-4.45pm at Bermagui Country Club. $3. Phone Chris 64934657 
SKATE PARK MEETING-Thursday 15/11 at 5.30pm at River Rock Café. All members and interested people advised to come to finalise plans to be 
submitted to Council 
SURFING–No surfing this Saturday 
TULGEEN GROUP FUNDRAISER-24/11 6-11pm $30 Bega Country Club. Music, magic, raffles, great food! Enquiries 64990841 
GRANT WRITING WORKSHOPS-NSW Sports Federation. Free. 14/11 6.45-8.45pm Pambula Beach Sporting Complex. 28/11 6.30-8.30pm Dr 
Mackay Centre, Moruya. Enquiries Kate Baker 0437700347 or AH 64943097 or Julie.stafford@sportnsw.com.au. To book www.sportnsw.com.au  
YARN UP-Aboriginal families-Tue 20/11 9.30am-12pm Bermagui Public School. More info Stephen Kelly 44737695 or Steve Picton 0437143477 
or school 
BERMAGUI CAROLS BY THE SEA Dickinson Oval. Fri 7/12 5-7pm. Contact Jean Gradwell 0432 273 871. Email bermaguicarols@hotmail.com 

FOR YOUR DIARY 
 17.11.12 SPRING FAIR 
 10.12.12 Reports go home 
 11.12.12 Presentation Day 
 19.12.12 LAST DAY OF TERM  
 (for students)  

BUDGET 2013  
(approximate costs) 

Term 1 
School Voluntary Contribution  

$40 per student/$60 family 
Workbooks $35 per student 
Years 3 & 4 Kianinny     
 13-15 March   $250 
School Photos 10 April   $30 
Term 2 
Years 5 & 6 Canberra-Sydney 
 27-31 May   $420 

CANTEEN PROMOTION PLAY & WIN 
Ends Wednesday, 14 November. 
Each time you purchase fruit and/or 
vegetables you will receive a Play 
Fresh & Win sticker.   After four 
purchases you receive a Fresh for 
Kids snap wristband.  All completed 
forms will be sent for entry into the 
major prize draw. 
See the poster at the Canteen. 

uccessful 
nthusiastic 
ttitude 
oves Learning 

This week’s award goes to Tanisha 
Sharp from Year 2.  Tanisha is a 
quiet achiever.  She has an  
excellent attitude to learning and 
treats others with respect.   
Congratulations to her family and 
Miss Smith, her teacher. 

SPRING FAIR 
The P&C will be running the second 
hand book stall as part of the Spring 
Fair fundraiser.  If you have any 
good quality books  that you would 
like to donate, please call Lynda on 
0428634373 or 64933221 or drop 
them into the school office.  We are 
also asking for ex-students to help 
on the day.   

HOMEWORK CHALLENGE 
Select a Country of your choice 

and draw a large outline/map of 
your Country on paper.  You are to 

find or draw pictures that show 
places of interest and/or  

landmarks.  Position them where 
they would be found on your map. 

HONOUR CARDS 
Congratulations to the following  
students:  
BANNER Lexi Odd 
Zane Curven Amadora Babidge 
Tyler Franks 
3 CARDS Zane Curven 
2 CARDS Jaycee Cantrill 
Kyeesha Aldridge-Huntley 
1 CARD  Lexi Odd 
Harry Blake Sharlee  Cantrill 
Sierra Gannon Angelita Hochkins 
Tyler Franks Megan Rutherford 
Quinn Redfern Sebastian English 
Kane Forbes Amadora Babidge 
Josh Clegg-Townsend 
Coby Van Teulingen 
Kobi Aldrige Huntley 
Lily Wilson-Starr 

SCHOOL SWIMMING SCHEME 
The Intensive Swimming Scheme 
will run from Monday,  
26 November to Friday, 7 December 
at Cobargo Pool from 1.30-2.15pm.  
All students in Year 2 are  
encouraged to attend, plus students 
in Years 3-6 who still are not  
confident in water.   A note is  
available from the office. 

 
We look forward to meeting your  
children at the transition sessions on: 
Wednesday, 14 November 2-3.15pm 
Wednesday, 21 November  

  10.15am-12.15pm 
(Parents are not required at these 
sessions) 

Enquiries to Mrs Caves 

ENROLMENTS 2013 
To assist us with our planning for 
2013 we ask families to inform us if 
they are intending to leave the area 
or if they know of any new arrivals. 

SCHOOL PARLIAMENT 
On Friday, 9 November, Gail from  
Bermagui SES presented some very 
special facts to students from Years 
3-6.  She explained the contents of 
an Emergency Box.  She told the 
students the role of the SES.   
Questions were asked and  
informative answers given.  She  
explained the importance of her 
uniform and hard hat.  Gail told the 
students that storms were the 
emergency that our local SES were 
most involved in.  Children recited 
the 132500 phone number.  They 
received book marks, stickers and 
magnets.  Our thanks to Gail and all 
the local SES volunteers. 

KINDERGARTEN TOY STALL 
Kinder need clean and complete  
toys, dress ups and puzzles to sell at 
their second hand toy stall.  Please 
deliver your donations to the office.  


